
Important Youth Connect Meeting – 30th March 2019 
 

Date: 15th March 2019 

 

Dear Member, 

 

As part of our Rejuvenation of Youth Connect you are invited to attend a discussion at the Connect Trade Union 
Head Office at Number 6 Gardiner Row, Dublin 1 on the 30th March 2019 @11:00am. 

Connect Trade Union understands that the Youth in Ireland today face huge Employment and Social issues that 
cannot continue to go unchallenged.   

Employers are consistently fabricating ways to divide workers so that the Union is removed which enables them 
to undermine your Terms and Conditions of Employment without resistance.  

Your Union is determined through our Youth and for the future of our Youth to put an end to the giving and start 
taking.  

We need you to take part in this discussion and tell us how you believe we can combat poor workplace practices 
that are constantly undermining workers.  

Your Union is 100% committed to raising awareness of and dealing with the issues facing our Youth Member’s 
today but this can only be achieved by your participation and determination to drive that change.  

Make sure to attend on the 30th March and have your voice heard and with the strength of our Network of 
Unionised Youth Workers deal with these Rogue Employers head on and return the balance of power back to you 
the worker.    

Trusting you will make every effort to be there and looking forward to seeing you on the day.  

 

Regards, 

Brian Mc Avinue, 

Youth Connect Organiser, 

 

United we stand, divided we fall. 

 
 

 

  


